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Serial Reference Country Description Date

Verification of the 
chemical weapons conven­
tion: Practice challenge 
inspections of military 
facilities (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.245)
Report on the national 
trial inspection
Report on a national trial 
inspection of an industrial 
chemical facility

CD/921 UK442 14.6.89

Switzer­
land

CD/CW/
WP.247

442.1 16.6.89

CD/CW/ 
WP.249

442.2 UK 21.6.89

CD/922 Report on a United States 
national trial inspection 
exercise (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.250)

443 USA 22.6.89

CD/CW/ 
WP.246 Guidelines for initial 

visit and verification 
inspection

443.1 Japan 22.6.89

445 CD/924 Nether
lands

Report on a national trial 
inspection (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.251)

23.6.89

446 CD/925 Nether­
lands

An attempt to verify non­
production in a chemical 
plant (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.252)
National trial inspec­
tions: Final report by
the Chairman of the Open- 
Ended Consultations

23.6.89

446.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.248/ 
Rev. 1

AHCCW 23.6.89

446.2 CD/CW/ 
WP.253 Finland Verification laboratory: 

general features and 
instrumentation

26.6.89

452.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.254 Canada Case study of unusual 

epidemiological findings 
caused by a toxin
Analytical techniques for 
a chemical weapons 
convention

3.8.89

453.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.255 UK 9.8.89


